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Dike, Darlene

From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 24 October 2013 15:03

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Hospital Club Bedroom Plans.

Follow Up Flag: Fallow up
Flag Status: Qrange
Pllog on as support for 2012/4200/P

Charles Thuaire
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 -
From: _
Sent: 23 October 2013 10:41

To: Thuaire, Charles
Subject: Hospital dub Bedroom Flans.

Dear Mr. Thuaire,

Irecently visited The Hospital Club and viewed their plans for the proposed bedrooms that are
mntended to be mcorp crated within the existing Club. As I live in Shorts Gardens, in very close
proximity to the club, I do not envisage any problems for local residents should their proposal be
granted.

Altheugh Thave only lived in this area for just over a year I regularly pass the building in the
evening time and 1t seerns to be very well controlled with a doorman present whenever their 1s an
evernt taking place

T arn all in faveur of the enhancement of local, non " chain-like', businesses and fully support this
planned development.

28/10/2013



